From: Phillips, Kate

Sent: 23 July 2015 11:18

To: Phillips, Kate

Subject: FW: Planning application 2015/2759/P — 24A Netherhall Gardens, London, NW3
5TH

From: Bille Bacall

Sent: 22 July 2015 10:42

To: Phillips, Kate

Subject: Fwd: Planning application 2015/2759/P — 24A Netherhall Gardens, London, NW3 5TH

dear kate,

it was good to speak with you on friday re our application.

1 would just like to reiterate what our architect andrew down has written below.

re window A and C

to my knowledge window A is not used as a habitable room; we have not seen any indication over the last 9
years since we have lived at no 24a that this space is used for any effect.

likewise window C to stairs and upper floor landing.

kind regards,
mrs bacal
resident at no 24a netherhall gardens



